
Hello, 
Mendocino County firesafe council is doing great work. 
Board of Supervisors please increase the MCFSC's funding to at least $50,000, which 
would allow us to operate at a baseline level and effectively bring in other grant funding 
to support more fire-safety work in our community. 
thank you Michelle Costa 

 


